Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



## Give to the Max



Lincoln Park Children and Families Collaborative's vision is to create strong, thriving, healthy, and equitable communities in the Lincoln Park neighborhood. This vision is brought into reality thanks to our Board, staff, volunteers, and the donors who support our programs. Each year we participate in Give to the Max Day which raises funds for non-profits like ours. Please consider donating through GiveMN to support us in our vision of a stronger community! Make an early donation to LPCFC today, or donate on Give to the Max Day this November 16, here.

## **Testimonial**

with whatever they can do, they do it." - Lincoln Park resident, Christina

## Thank You and Migwetch

Please check out our <u>Supporters page</u> on our website to see all the amazing support we receive!







Copyright (C) 2023 Lincoln Park Children and Families Collaborative. All rights reserved.

<u>Update Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>

